## Faculty Personnel Policy Committee January 19, 1999 8-9 am

Present:

Linda Grinstead (secretary), Diane Murray, Deborah Orth, Toni

Perrine (chair), Scott Richardson, Wendy Wenner, Jim Wolter

Absent:

Abdul Latif, Karen Novotny

- 7.1 Minutes of December 1, 1998 approved as distributed.
- 7.2 The FPPC memo regarding Objective 1 of the Institutional Long-Range Plan has been sent to Deans and Unit Heads.
- 7.3 A copy of the 1999 NCA Institutional Self-Study was reviewed individually by members of the committee.
- 7.4.1 By request of ECS, the language of the policy on meeting classes was reviewed to determine if the issue of inclement weather needs to be addressed within it. After gathering further information the issue will be reopened for discussion.
- 7.4.2 ECS also asked us to review the policy related to taking time off for having or adopting children. Further discussion of the issue will take place after review of our current policies.
- 7.5 P. Thorpe will meet with us at a later date to discuss further modifications to the Faculty Personnel Policy.
- 7.6 Abdul Latif from the School of Education is the new minority representative on FPPC.
- 7.7 No new business.